

EUROPEAN COMMISSION DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR HEALTH AND FOOD SAFETY

The Director-General

Brussels SANTE.D.2/KB/eb

NOTE FOR THE ATTENTION OF MARTEN KOKK DEPUTY PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF ESTONIA

Dear Ambassador Kokk,

Please find enclosed a letter regarding the nomination of members for the SoHO Coordination Board (SCB), as stipulated in the recently adopted Regulation (EU) 2024/1938 on safety and quality of substances of human origin.

I would be grateful if you could transmit this correspondence to the attention of the relevant authorities within your country at your earliest convenience.

Aagey New Jon!

Yours sincerely,

Sandra GALLINA